
Sb 764 is onerous in nature, and discriminatory in practice. This bill would make the 

requirements for obtaining a chl in Oregon so expensive and burdensome, that it would deprive a 

vast majority of Oregonians out of one of our most fundamental liberties the right to keep and 

bear arms. I urge you to vote no on this discriminatory bill. There is no reason for these 

requirements as a study done by the crime research prevention center concluded chl holders are 

more law abiding than police officers. So I ask you what incidents have occured warranting such 

onerous requirements?  
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